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21st Ave East detoured due to utility repairs

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth utility crews are working to repair a water valve which is
connected to a 36 inch water main located at 21st Ave East between E 1st and E 2nd Street.

Traffic is detoured around the repair site until work is complete.

Motorists should also watch for running water from a hydrant at E 2nd Street and 16th Ave E
which is associated with the valve repair. Estimated completion is Friday, April 22, 2011.

The City thanks the public for their patience and cooperation as crews work to expedite the
repair.
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